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Yen Chen

From: Grant Takamoto <GTakamoto@occonit.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 7:12 AM

To: Yen Chen

Subject: Mills Act contract review

 

Good morning Yen, I hope you are well. 

 

We met a while ago through a mutual acquaintance, Rob Mayer.  He introduced me to you.   

 

I am contacting you regarding the mailer notice I just received regarding the Mills Act contract review public 

meeting.  Earlier this year, the property at 741 Lincoln Street was sold and I no longer own it.  As I just received this 

notice, I am concerned for the new owner of the property whom should be informed of this meeting.   

 

I will follow up with a call to you to hopefully discuss and resolve.   

 

Enjoy your morning,   

 

 
 
Grant Takamoto, LEED AP 
director of design + planning 
gtakamoto@occonit.com 
d 408 955 1415  c 408 591 0284 
occonit.com 

 

 
 

 

 


